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Monday 6th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to Term 3. We hope that you had a wonderful Christmas break!  During this term we 

will be learning all about Isambard Kingdom Brunel, his life and his work. For more information on this 

topic and the different subject areas, please see the topic web. We are also looking forward to 

exploring all of your homework projects. These are due in on Monday 13th January. 
 

This term, our PE sessions will be on Mondays and Thursdays. Please ensure that your child comes to 

school in appropriate PE kit for an outdoor PE session on these days. Jewellery should not be worn for 

PE and hair should be tied back for safety. If earrings are worn, please ensure that these are 

covered with tape to avoid injuries. 

 

Please continue to support your child at home with reading, spellings, number bonds and times tables. 

These systems will continue in the same way as last term. The weekly focus for the times tables is 

listed on the sheet in your child’s plastic wallet. If you have any questions about these, please do not 

hesitate to speak to one of us. 

 

We are very much looking forward to our trip to the STEAM museum on Tuesday 28th January. We 

plan to leave at 9am so please ensure your child is in school by the usual time of 8:30am. We will be 

arriving back at school by 3pm so children can be collected from the classroom at normal pick-up 

time. Children are required to wear school uniform with an ‘Abbey Meads’ school jumper, if possible. 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch, unless you have ordered a Grab and Go from the school. 

 

If you have any questions about the trip or anything happening throughout the term, please do not 

hesitate to ask.  

 

Best wishes, 

The Year 2 Team 

 

 

 

                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 


